Community Relations Committee
IICRCII
Meeting Notes

January 19, 2012

The CRC meeting was held January 19 in the sales office. Those members present were Nancy A., Jan,
Billie, John, and Carol. The meeting notes were reviewed from the last meeting, October 13, 2011, as
there were no meetings in November or December.

Unfinished Business

The new resident visitation possibly might be combined with the Men’s Club breakfast, the fist Saturday
in February. We would send a special invitation to new residents via telephone to invite them to this
function.

There will be a meeting February 13, at 5:30 in the sales office. We will continue our work on compiling
a brochure advertising the amenities of Bellavita for new homeowners.

AMI has to conduct a census every two years, and this is their year to do that. It was suggested that on
their census form that a message informing the residents that if the form is not returned, there would
be a possibility of a monthly increase for our HOA dues. This might help expedite the return of these
forms.

New Business

The next “Saturday Talk” will be held on a Saturday in March. The date will be finalized by the next
meeting. Hopefully we will be able to ask Mr. Ed Simmons to come and discuss “DNR” and also Mr.
Buck Stevens to discuss first responders.

The “Hurricane/Severe Storm” meeting will be held in either April or May, along with Frank Billingsly as
our main speaker.



The next meeting of the CRC will be held February 16 in the sales office. The meeting was adjourned at
11:00 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Billie Velazquez



